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School District of Beloit 
we are tomorrow 

 
November 11, 2020 
 
 
Good Afternoon School District of Beloit Families, 
 
With the closing of the Beloit Memorial High School building for 14 days, we have had to make 
some adjustments to our Grab and Go Meal Distribution. We will not be distributing meals at 
Beloit Memorial High School at this time. 
 
For this week, our Grab and Go Meals will be available on Friday, November 13, from 11 am to 
1:30 pm at all six elementary schools. This distribution will include breakfast and lunch for Friday, 
Saturday, Sunday, and Monday. We will be able to provide delivery service to those families who 
need a delivery. Please call (608) 361-3136. If you are already set-up for delivery of meals, there 
is no need to call. Your meals will continue to be delivered. 
 
For families in need of meals for Thursday, please reach out to Caritas and the Salvation Army. We 
have let them know that our families may need meals for Thursday, November 12. 
 

• Caritas is open from 10 am to 12:15 pm on Thursdays. 
2840 Prairie Avenue, Beloit, WI 
(608) 362-4403 

 

• The Salvation Army 
628 Broad Street, Beloit, WI 
(608) 365-6572 

 
On Monday, November 16, we will be providing six days of breakfast and lunch meals for our 
families and children in our community. Please visit any of our six elementary schools from 11 am 
to 1:30 pm to pick up a week’s worth of breakfast and lunch meals. For families requiring delivery 
service, it will be provided. 
 
On Monday, November 23, we will be providing six days of breakfast and lunch meals for our 
families and children in our community. Again, if delivery is needed, it will be provided by calling 
(608) 361-3136. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. We are committed to ensuring that the children in our 
community receive nutritious breakfast and lunch meals during this time.  
 
Regards, 
 
Dr. Dan Keyser 
Interim Superintendent 
School District of Beloit 
 
 
 


